June 3, 2016

Dr. Steve Pegram Superintendent, SFT USD 434 1663 E. US HWY 56 Carbondale, KS 66414

Dear Dr. Pegram:

Please accept my official resignation from Overbrook Attendance Center.

I have learned so much and grown as a professional while teaching in Overbrook, and within the Santa Fe Trail School District. I will carry this with me as I move into a new school district. I have made many friends within the staff here and will value those as I move on also.

The children in the district made coming to work every day such a joy. I will miss their smiling faces and building those relationships with them and their families. As a member of the Santa Fe Trail community, I feel this was one of the best parts of my job.

I have enjoyed working with the staff here in Overbrook and wish the best of luck to everyone. This is my home district and I will always be grateful for all that it has represented to me and my family.

Yours Truly,

Beckie Makowski

bechie Mahowshi